
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   AEM Interim Finance Director Proposal. 

DATE:          January 16, 2020. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

The accompanying Interim Finance Director Proposal (January 10, 2010) has been 

negotiated with Jean McGann, President of Abdo Eich & Meyers Financial Solutions, 

LLC. The Scope of Services are outlined on Page 12 and the proposed Fee-for-Services 

are represented on Page 11. The proposed “Monthly Fee” (January 22 – April 21) amount 

is less than the monthly cost budgeted in 2020 for the Finance Director/Assistant City 

Administrator position.    

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

The City Council is respectfully requested to approve the proposal negotiated with Abdo 

Eick & Meyers for Interim Finance Director services and authorize execution of the 

contract.  

 














































